
From: aarhus compliance/UNECE/GVA/UNO 
To: <seray.ozsoylemez@minienm.nl> 
Cc: A.W. Koers, "gev@minbuza.nl", [redacted], fiona.marshall@un.org 
Date: 28/03/2018 17:48 
Subject: ACCC/C/2015/133 (Netherlands) - request for extension 
Sent by: Sebastian Bechtel 
 
 

Dear Ms. Özsöylemez, 

 
The Chair of the Compliance Committee has considered your request and decided to extend the 
deadline to reply to the Committee's questions to Sunday, 15 April 2018. 

 
To ensure equal treatment, the deadline for the communicant to reply to the Committee's questions is 
also extended until 15 April. 

 
As indicated in our letter of 12 March 2018, following receipt of each party's reply to the Committee's 
questions, the other party will have 10 working days to provide any comments that it wishes to make 

on that reply.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Sebastian Bechtel 
on behalf of the Aarhus Convention secretariat 

_________________________________________ 
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